
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 23 February – Investiture Assembly 
Wednesday 24 February – P&C Mufti Day for Easter Raffle 

Principal’s Message 
Swimming Carnival 
Today is our swimming carnival. All Year 3 to 6 students have been encouraged to attend 
this event as there are plenty opportunities for them to participate in activities even if they 
are not competitive swimmers. Any Year 2 students who are competitive swimmers have 
also been invited to attend. We are hoping for a wonderful day. 
 
Assemblies 
As mentioned in the previous newsletter, there will be two stage assemblies per term. This 
week we will hold our first stage assembly. 
At the Investiture Assembly, students who have been elected to positions of leadership 
will receive their badges. Students who will receive badges at this assembly are our school 
captains and vice captains, our prefects, our library monitors, our house captains and our 
student representative councillors. Families will be informed if their child has been elected 
to a position of leadership.  
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate parents/carers in our hall during these 
assemblies due to physical distancing requirements. 
 
2021 P&C Committee 
We held our P&C AGM last week. Our 2021 P&C is keen and ready to go. Please read more 
information about our P&C inside this newsletter. 
 

Miss Rebecca Webster 
Principal 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
16 February:  MPS Swimming Carnival 
18 February:  Stage 3 assembly 
19 February:  Stage 1 assembly 
22 February:  Zone Swimming Carnival @ Mt Druitt Pool 
23 February:  Investiture Assembly 
24 February:  P&C Mufti Day for Easter Raffle 
25 February:  Stage 2 assembly 
26 February:  Summer PSSA starts; Kindergarten assembly  
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2021 P&C 
On 11 February, we held our P&C AGM. I would like to thank our community members for attending. Our 
P&C executive team for this year is: 
   President   Stera Avan 
   Vice President   Sonya Burgess 
   Secretary   Andrew Pogue 
   Treasurer   Pania Pale-Eli 
   Fundraising Coordinators Pjay Delic 

 
Community members at our first P&C meeting of 2021. 

 
2021 P&C Easter Raffle 

Our P&C is already planning our 2021 Easter Raffle. Thank you! 
We will have a mufti day to raise funds to purchase eggs for the raffle. 

Tickets will be distributed to families later in the term. 
And, we’re back!!!! 

 
 
Next meeting:  Thursday 11 March 2021 @ 5.30pm in the hall  

President:    Stera Avan     Vice President:   Sonya Burgess 
Secretary:   Andrew Pogue    Treasurer:   Pania Pale-Eli 
Fundraising Coordinator:   Pjay Delic 

     P&C News 



 

  



 

  



  



  



  



 

  



 

Notes home 
Date Grade Title of note 
4 February Years 3-6; Selected Year 2 

students 
2021 Swimming Carnival 

5 February Kindergarten Kindergarten drop off and pick up arrangements from 
8 February 

5 February All students Meet the Teacher Afternoon 
11 February All students 2021 Treats for Birthdays 
12 February Year 6 students Year 6 Students Visit Rooty Hill High School 
 
Notes sent home will have a deadline for payments and for notes to be returned to the school. No 
payments or notes will be accepted after the deadline has passed. If you will not be able to meet the 
deadline and wish your child to be involved in the ‘note activity’ you must contact the office BEFORE the 
deadline has passed.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



  



  



 



MPS Notifications 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection of students in the afternoons 
Please do not collect students in the afternoon if you have not 

spoken to the parent/carer of the child. 
Even if you are a relative or close family friend, do not ask a 

child to go home with you without first talking to the 
parent/carer. 

We have had some stressful situations in which a parent/carer 
comes to collect a child in the afternoon and a relative has 

already collected the child in the afternoon without informing 
the parent/carer. 

Timing of messages to students 

Please contact the office before 3pm if you need 
to communicate a message to your child. 

Office staff members will not walk to the shops 
to deliver messages to your child when you have 

called the school after 3pm. 


